
Dear Member, 
 
Following the Governments’ directive to close all gyms in a bid to stop the transmission of COVID-19 
and further to last night’s announcement by the PM, all our golf courses will also close with 
immediate effect. 
 
What will happen to your Golf / Leisure Membership? 
Please be reassured that you won’t pay for your Membership whilst we are closed.  
Your Membership has been frozen and you do not have to do anything. 
Your payment will be stopped immediately, however there may be a delay for some Members whilst 
your bank stops your Direct Debit collection. 
The value of the remainder of your payment for March will be deducted from the first payment 
taken once our closure ends. 
 
To help you stay fit and active during our closure. 
One of our partners Les Mills is providing a free platform offering 95 workouts across 8 categories.  
All the workouts are in English and you should find it easy to follow the visual cues. We promise it 
won’t automatically collect your data and it will remain available for as long as the disruption from 
Coronavirus continues. 
 
These workout can be found here https://watch.lesmillsondemand.com/at-home-workouts 
 
The Marriott golf and leisure team would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support 
and patience during this difficult time.  
Keep safe and well – we can’t wait to welcome you back once we can open our doors once more. 
 
Best wishes 
The Marriott Team  
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